
 

Sheepy Parish Neighbourhood Plan 
  

A summary from the March Steering group meeting with subsequent updates. 

 

 
1. Progress against Plan 

 
1.1 The Sub groups analyses  of the Adult & Young Person’s questionnaires have been 

forwarded to Planit-X, split under the headings of: 
1. Facilities, Business and Services.  
2. Traffic & Transport.  
3. Housing & Heritage.  
4. Renewable Energy, Environment, Open Spaces & Public Rights of Way. 
 

1.2 Colin Wilkinson of Planit-X has, after further research, prepared first draft policies in 
each of the above areas. The whole of the March steering meeting was dedicated to 
reviewing this work and Colin is now producing a further draft incorporating  our 
observations and thoughts, for the next meeting on the 11th April.  
 

1.3  Questionnaire scanning. 
This work has been completed and the invoice received. All the questionnaire 
responses have been scanned and stored along with the Excel data analysis on a 
DVD. 2 copies have been created and they now reside in the Evidence database 
 

 
2 Budget 

 
2.1 Last invoice from Planet-X will complete the spending of the Locality funding for 

2016-17  
 

     2.2 A further application for 2017-18 funding is being prepared  by Rob Ward (Finance 
officer). 

 
 

3  Communications 
 

3.1 No activity required currently during this Questionnaire analysis and policy 
development phase. 

 
 

 
4 Steering Group 

 
4.1  Clive Stretton (Secretary) &  John Ward Vice Chair) participated in the HBBC 

workshop at Twycross Zoo on the 13th March regarding the Land Character 
Assessment(2006) scheduled for May 2017 to ensure information submitted is in line 
with the evidence being used  for the Neighbourhood Plan development. 

 
 
John Ward (Vice Chair) 



 
 

 


